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Director 

Information about us-

ing this new service. 

Happy Holidays to all 

and thank you for your 

support of our library.  

We look forward to 

serving you in 2020! 
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Monday - Thursday 
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1-5 p.m. 

Sept.—mid May 

Ph.: (419) 666-0924 

Fax: (419) 666-1989 

www.rossfordlibrary.org 

 

Director: 

Jeannine Wilbarger 

The Lantern 

The library will  

CLOSE at 5 p.m. 

on Wed. Nov. 27th 

& Tue. Dec. 31st 

 

We will also be CLOSED 

On Thanksgiving, Thu. 

Nov. 28th as well as  

Wed. & Thu. December 

24th & 25th., Christmas 

Eve and Christmas Day. 

The library is also 

CLOSED on Wed. Jan. 

1st , New Year’s Day. 

Notable Dates 

It’s been a full year and as 2019 

comes to a close, we have one 

more  announcement that we are 

excited about sharing with you. 

The Rossford Library is now an app!  

We’ve worked  to make utilizing 

your account online much easier. 

Android and Apple users can find 

and download the “SEO Libraries 

App” from the Google play or App 

Store.  The Rossford Library will 

show as a customized icon once the 

patron enters their Rossford library 

card number and PIN.   

The app can be used to request 

books and videos, utilize the digital 

library and other sites like HOOPLA,  

and it can even show what libraries 

have  a book based on a scanned  

ISBN code. Visit the library for more 

 

 

 

Family Ornament 

Making Program  

Children and their families 

are invited to make a 

thumbprint Christmas  

ornament at the library on 

Tues., December 10th at 

6:30 p.m.  All supplies will 

be provided, but registration 

is requested by calling  

(419) 666-0924.  

 

 

 
       Owens Community Concert Band to Perform 

Get into the holiday spirit as the Owens Community Concert Band presents  

a free concert of Christmas music in the library’s lantern on  

 Wednesday, December 11th  from 6:30-7:30 p.m.   

Under the direction of Fred Dais, this group  of over 40 musicians 

is comprised of Owens students, alumni and  area community 

members.   We hope you  can join us near the 12 foot Christmas 

tree  to enjoy  what promises to be an enjoyable  

evening of holiday favorites.   

Free and open to all, no reservations necessary.  
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In this issue, we highlight 

our new part-time circula-

tion clerk  Dana Matthews.   

Dana is a married  and is 

the mother of two little 

girls.  She and her family 

have been regular visitors 

to the library and she tells 

us that she feels honored to 

now be an employee.   

Dana previously worked in 

retail and she currently also 

works part time as a nanny. 

Staff Spotlight On:    New Circulation Clerk Dana Matthews 

Dana started at the library in 

late October. She is a huge 

football fan, and in particular 

she roots for the Ohio State 

Buckeyes.  It would be no  

surprise then, that she tells us 

that fall is her favorite season. 

We hope you take a minute to 

say hello  and welcome Dana 

to our staff and if you’re so 

inclined,  we are sure she 

would enthusiastically respond 

to “Go Bucks!”  

A new face at the circulation 

desk!  Meet  Dana Matthews! 

Characters Come to Life  During Halloween Storytimes 

Halloween themed stories brought out all sorts 

of costumed characters last month.  1-2-3 Read! 

and Story Time groups were invited to wear 

their costumes to the library.  Librarian Lauren 

Kuhr also participated in the Owens pre-school 

trunk or treat event distributing candy to the 

day care  groups she reads to each month.  


